From: Julie Cox <jcox@cia-sc.com>
To:
Date:  1/29/2016 5:14:39 PM
Subject: New House Furlough and Budget Weeks

The House Clerk just sent this memo to all House Staff and Members:
Speaker Jay Lucas has announced a change in the House schedule for this session.

The House Budget week is now scheduled to begin Monday, March 21 thru Thursday, March
24,

The House Furlough weeks will now be the two weeks following Easter. The two furlough
weeks are now:

Monday, March 28 - Friday, April 1
Monday, April 4 - Friday, April 8

These dates are confirmed. Please make the appropriate changes to your schedules.

Julie Cox, CIA

jcox@cia-sc.com; 803.518.3324 text/cell  83.726.7174 direct line
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